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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Reminder of School Closures 
 
I would like to make you aware of the upcoming Strike action on 26th April and Kings Coronation 8th May 2023. 
 
Please see below a list of revised dates children are not to attend school. 
 
Wednesday 26th April 2023 (Strike Action) 
Monday 1st May 2023 
Monday 8th May 2023  
Monday 15th-Friday 19th May 2023 (inc) 
Monday 29th May 2023 
Friday 30th June 2023 School finishes at 12 O’clock 
 
 

Coronation Celebrations 
 
Friday 5th May we will be having a day full of fun in school to celebrate the Kings Coronation.  Children can 
come in Royal Dress up/ Red, White & Blue. *Please note change of dinner* We will be having a Coronation 
Party box available at lunch time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Lesley Meikle 

 
L Meikle (Mrs) 
 
 

mailto:info@harryvilleps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk

